
 

 

 

17th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
Brighter Futures Project Update 
 
Thank-you for agreeing for your child/ren to be involved in the Brighter Futures Project. We are 

midway through the project, and have had some insightful sessions delivered by Work Pays to 

date. The students have engaged very well with the project so far. We hope you’ve had an 

opportunity to discuss their experience with them and talk about the upcoming events we have 

planned! 

 
You may remember from our initial planning that we intended to have some parent workshops 

too! From the feedback gained regarding availability, we have developed this idea and are 

asking for you to complete an online Questionnaire via Google forms at your earliest 

convenience – prior to the parent group meeting. The link for this is included. 

 
You are also invited to a group parent meeting on Tuesday 24th May @ 10 -10.45am. This 

meeting will be a Sharing, Support and Signposting session and an opportunity to chat with 

myself and other parents and will be accessible via Zoom. If you are unable to attend this 

session, or would like to have a more formal discussion please book a 1-1 Parent 

meeting. These meetings will be arranged to suit your availability and be available 

between Tuesday 17th May until Thursday 26th May. The topic for these meetings will be 

‘Personal and professional development’. You may book in these sessions by emailing me at: 

Rhianna_campbell-grant@blackcountryconsortium.co.uk 

 
Closer to the end of the project we would like to arrange a ‘Touchpoint meeting’ with both you 

and your young person to review and evaluate the project. More information on this will be 

provided in due course. 

I look forward to seeing and speaking with you soon. 

 
Rhianna Campbell-Grant  
Brighter Futures Project Co-Ordinator 
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